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25th September 2017 
 
 
Dear PIs 
  
Attached is a new IACUC Policy on Entering, Working & Visiting NUS animal facilities.  You’ll find 
information on the responsibilities & obligations of anyone entering, working or visiting NUS animal 
facilities.  The policy will apply to academic research staff, post-docs, graduate / undergraduate students 
and non-NUS / NUHS persons including students and visitors on attachments.  Please ensure your team 
&  lab members are informed.  You may wish to have the policy prominently placed in your lab notice 
boards / wall for reference. 
 
Please be reminded that  in compliance with NUS Safety Directive, 0701 NUS Safety Directive Access to 
and Supervision of Undergraduates in Laboratories for Project or Research Work , undergraduate students 
will not be given card access to the NUS vivariums and will need to be supervised in the animal facility by 
the PI or his/her nominee, provided the nominee is competent to carry out such supervision and agrees to 
do so. 
 
IACUC & CM websites have information which would facilitate your research so do remember to visit 
them. 
 
Thank you. 
  
 
IACUC Office 
 (Transmitted via email)   
 
 


